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Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Ref: Trip to Brixton Library 
 

On Wednesday 30th April, Year 3 will be visiting Brixton Library to read and borrow 
books. 
 
3N will be leaving school at 1.45pm and 3T will be leaving at 2.15pm and walking to the 
library. Please ensure that your child is wearing full school uniform, with sensible shoes, 
and has appropriate clothing for the time of year.   
 
They are not required to bring a packed lunch and there is no cost for this trip. It is advisable 
for your child to carry a water bottle.  
 
If you would like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please indicate this via 
the BJS Federation Parent App (Weduc). We will let you know whether you are able to 
come along on this occasion. 

 
Best wishes, 
Miss H Thomas  
Year 3 Teacher 
 

 
 


